Freedom of Information Act 2000 – housing register
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
How many people have been removed from Leicester City Council's "Housing Waiting List", due to the 'changes' implemented i.e., "Bands 4 and 5", no longer 'qualify'.?

Answer: 
There were approximately 4500 applications removed from the Housing Register following changes made to the Council’s Housing Allocations Policy.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

